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INSTITUTE MEETING ON USA ACCOUNTS-
FEBRUARY 17, 1999-- CANCELLED

1 See Institute Memorandum to Pension Committee No. 6-99, dated February 9, 1999.
[10727] February 12, 1999 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 9-99 SOCIAL SECURITY TASK
FORCE RE: INSTITUTE MEETING ON USA ACCOUNTS-FEBRUARY 17, 1999-- CANCELLED

The
Institute’s meeting on USA Accounts scheduled for Wednesday, February 17, 1999 has been
postponed.1 We will notify you when this meeting is rescheduled. We apologize for any
inconvenience this has caused. If you have any questions or comments concerning the
meeting, please call Kathryn Ricard at (202) 218-3563, Russ Galer at (202) 326-5835, or
Don Boteler at (202) 326-5845. Kathryn A. Ricard Assistant Counsel
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